
Questions Submitted for Council – 24 November 2021 

 
Question 1 - Submitted by Councillor Butt 
 

“Regarding the temporary pop up lanes on the A56, the Council sent out a press release 
launching the consultation which contained the line “The consultation is not intended to be a 
referendum.” Residents feel it should be a referendum so if residents choose the third option 
of ‘to remove the temporary cycle lane and revert to the pre-Covid-19 structure with all lanes 
open for motorists.’; what confidence should residents have that that option would be 
implemented?” 
 
 
Question 2 - Submitted by Councillor Chalkin 
 

“Further to the question asked at the full Council meeting on 13 October, can the Executive 
Member for Environmental and Regulatory Services address the state of Stamford Park? In 
the eyes of residents, the conditions in the park have deteriorated over the past few years.  
 
Will the Executive Member for Environmental and Regulatory Services and the Executive 
Member for Culture and Leisure commit to both a full and transparent planned maintenance 
strategy to improve the equipment and the infrastructure of the park, and to supporting the 
friends of Stamford Park with additional resources to bring the park back to the standard 
residents expect?” 
 
 
Question 3 - Submitted by Councillor Miss Blackburn 
 
“Would the Executive Member tell me when the Children's play area will be fully open and 
useable at Timperley Green?” 
 


